
 

Important Note 

The tender notice inviting printers on 61st Annual Accounts of 2014-15 is hereby 

cancelled due to some unavoidable circumstances. The new tender document along with date 

and time will be uploaded in the website soon. 

Tender for Annual Report will be done as per earlier tender notice published in the 

Tea Board’s website. 

 

By Order 

Secretary (I/C) 

Tea Board 

05/11/2015 

 


